
TOR130 – Tot Dret and TOR30 – Passage au Malatrà sold out 
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TOR30 - Passage au Malatrà start - Photo by Roberto Roux - DOWNLOAD HERE

Friday, 18th March 2022 -  In just a few hours for the TOR30 – Passage au Malatrà and less than two weeks for the TOR130 – Tot Dret - all 500 places available for these two TORX® races were taken within a short time of the registration period opening. Two routes which have always been hugely popular, different in terms of lengths and level of difficulty, now back and both sold out with a total of 1000 runners lining up at the start.

The TOR130, scheduled to start at 9pm on Tuesday 13 September in Gressoney-Saint-Jean with runners from 26 nations, is a 130 km route with a positive altitude difference of 12,000 metres and, being one of the races on the TORX® eXperience circuit, hands out PAX numbers to 200 finishers, qualifying them to register for the TOR330 – Tor des Géants® 2023 without going through the draw and regardless of their position in the ranking. The record for this race is currently held by Giuliano Cavallo who achieved a time of 23h 01’ 25" in 2019.

Starting at 10am on Saturday 17 September in Saint-Rhémy-en-Bosses and passing through the iconic Col de Malatrà - 30 km with 2,300 metres positive altitude difference - the TOR30 takes 500 runners through the final stage of the TORX® dream, bringing them to the finish line in Courmayeur to an enthusiastic public welcome for the arrival of the latest giants. Giuditta Turini, holder of the women's record with a time of 3h 25’ 36" in 2021, will be among the 500 taking part.

To add to the 1000 runners in the TOR30 and TOR130 there are 120-plus registered for the TOR450 – Tor des Glaciers and almost 600 who have already confirmed their registrations for the TOR330 – Tor des Géants®. There's still time to complete your TOR330 registration or register for the TOR450, until midnight on 31 March.

Just a few days to go, then, before we have the final list of 2000-plus runners from all over the world who will come together in the Valle d'Aosta in September for the most extraordinary, extreme event in the world of trail running.
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	Pre-registrations for the TOR330 - Tor des Géants® - are open until midnight on 14 February. The lucky entrants will be drawn by the end of the month, and will then have time between 1 and 31 March to complete their registrations.
As usual, registrations must be done online at 100x100trail.com. Regulations and further information are available on the TORX® website.
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